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BECOME A VOICE FOR OREGON STUDENTS





Blog, newsletter, website post

Our school board is a vital and vibrant part of our students’ education. These volunteers are role models and servants, guiding our schools’ direction and giving voice to our community’s values and concerns. 

Every odd-numbered year, Oregon holds school board elections, and this year we have [x] positions up for election. 

We want to find the best representatives, but it is an elected office, with forms and requirements to become a candidate. The Oregon School Boards Association stands ready to help. 

OSBA launched its Get on Board campaign in 2017 to raise awareness about the value of school board service and to encourage a broader representation of Oregonians to get involved. The Get on Board website includes answers to frequently asked questions, resources and testimonials as well as links to free webinars:

· Running for School Board – Roles & Responsibilities (Jan. 21 and Jan. 23)

School board elections are approaching fast. The filing period opens Feb. 8 and closes March 20. The election is May 20. 

We hope you will consider serving. Our students need more caring and dedicated individuals willing to stand up for their success.
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